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Principal’s Update Friday 3 April  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver 
 
Good afternoon. Today is the last day of term for students so I would like to wish all families 
the best for the next three weeks. I hope South Australia can continue to “flatten the curve” 
in relation to levels of COVID19 and that we can start next term with schools remaining 
open and curriculum being delivered online to students at school or at home. 
 
Term 1 Report Summary: 
As mentioned yesterday, the new Report Summary is now active in Daymap. When you 
open Daymap and view your child’s details you will find the Results page under assessment. 
It is a live page which displays grades as they are published. You may look at the page 
anytime but please be aware that teachers have until next Thursday to complete their Term 
1 Grades. 
 

Daymap has only just finished creating this page so we will continue to customise it over the 
next few weeks. The title of this section will become “Educational Progress Report” and the 
“Results” tab will change to “Progress”. 
 
Attendance Marking in Term 2: 
Attendance will be marked daily in Daymap. Students studying from home will be marked H 
and students at school will be marked SB.  If any student is unable to access online classes 
either form home or from school due to illness, please contact Student Services or submit 
an absence via the School Stream app and the attendance code will be updated 
appropriately (i.e I for illness).  
 
Tracking Participation in online learning in Term 2: 
Our trial this week has helped us to develop an attendance record system separate from 
Daymap which we will employ from Week 2 next term. Year Level Managers will be 
following up students and communicating with parents. 
 
Thank you to all parents for their feedback and support of Unley High School this term. I 
hope everyone can have a restful break under the current COVID19 restrictions.  
 
 
Regards Greg 
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